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To whom it may concern

GEORGE LAINE <george3rd1947@sbcglobal.net>
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Sending the majority of the Sacramento River water to the ocean will deprive farmers of the
water they need to grow crops. Farming is a multi-billion dollar industry in California.
Curtailing water deliveries to farmers will harm them financially, but more importantly it will
significantly negatively impact tax revenue to the State of California. This will impact the entire

state. This is a bad idea.

George Laine -




